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MPLA Activities 

• Attended April 2017 MPLA Board Meeting via Teleconference 

• Reviewing reports submitted for June meeting 

• Sent out award information  

• Sent targeted message to SD MPLA members regarding running for MPLA office 

• Submitted SD news for MPLA newsletter 

• Explained new fee structure for MPLA LI to SDLA board for budgeting purposes 

• Answered a couple of questions from SD librarian interested in applying for LI 

• Working on travel arrangements for MPLA conference 

• Set up MPLA webmail account 
 

 
SDLA activities: 

• Supporting SDLA activities to save IMLS funding 

• Assisting with conference planning for SDLA in September 

 
South Dakota news: 
 

• Bell Jacobsen, ILL Librarian at the SD State Library is retiring June 8 after 39 years.  

 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Brenda Hemmelman 


